
House Bill 2805:  Lincoln and Cloud County Law Enforcement
Pursuant to Article 2, Section 14 of the Constitution of the State of Kansas, I veto House Bill 2805.
My office has received contradictory and inconsistent opinions regarding this bill and I feel a great
deal of confusion exists concerning what HB 2805 is meant to accomplish.  Furthermore, my office
has been contacted by a number of statewide public safety organizations who are concerned about
the effect this bill will have on the future of their employment, and most importantly the future of
their retirement.  For these reasons, I veto this bill and ask that the communities involved further
review the effects of this legislation.  

_____________________________________
Kathleen Sebelius, Governor

_May 17, 2004____________________________________
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